Director's Report Sept 2025

Good vibes: I appreciate all the programs you offer all year!

"Thank you! She's Wonderful! "(from a grandparent regarding Megan's storytime)

- Summer Reading 7 weeks: Family: 930hrs. Independent: 1920hrs. Teen Books: 456 read. Adults read 1,212 books and wrote 161 reviews.
- Budget work! Getting estimates from many vendors to determine if we are getting the best prices for our regular contracts.
- Attending budget committee meeting to learn who our liaison will be- Matt Bowden.
- Learning the new budget software that town is using to track and manage budget.
- Hiring of April's replacement in process
- 3 employee reviews in process in September.
- My review in process
- Scheduled 2nd floor south AC unit replacement since Lions Club donated \$9000 to us for this infrastructure need. We are planning a little gathering and creating a plaque to thank them for their many years of support for the library and our community. Will inform once this is scheduled.
- Collaborating with the Supervisors of the checklist to host a National Voter Registration Day on Sept 16.